Poplin Elementary School
Site Base Meeting
September 16, 2015

The meeting started at 2:30 PM.

Attended by: Kristie Scholz (kindergarten), Annemarie Bretz (first grade), Megan Long (second

grade),

Brianne Natoli (third grade), Kelly Hagerman (fourth grade), Kim Peck (fifth grade), Beth

Medlin (media), Mary Locklear (related arts), Amanda Maione (EC), Jennifer Glahn (guidance),
Robin Denton (parent), Traci Raine (instructional assistants), and Scott Broome (principal)

Old Business

The minutes from the May 20, 2015 were approved.

New Business

Grade

Other

The team took nominations for secretary. Kim Peck was nominated to be the secretary.
The team voted and approved Peck as secretary. The team took nominations for
chairperson. Kelly Hagerman was nominated to be the chairperson. The team voted and
approved Hagerman as chairperson.

The School Improvement Plan needs to include a goal for a student advocacy program
in place. The team discussed ideas of how to address this goal. A subcommittee was
agreed upon. Hagerman, Natoli, Glahn, Peck, Scholz, Maione, and Bretz will meet to
come up with a plan to share with the Site Base Team. The team will meet on
September 30th.

Level & Parent Discussions and Concerns
K: none

Ist: none

2nd: none

3rd: none

4th: none

5th: none

AlG: none

EC: none

Related Arts: none

Guidance: none

Parents: none

Media: Could we consider broadcasting the Boy Scout and Girl Scout initial meetings
next year?



Discussion was held about the parent’s parking illegally in the parking lot and coming in
and picking up their children during dismissal time. Denton send out an email to the
community and placed it on the Facebook page as well.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:10 PM.



